
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

     PALAU PUBLIC UTILITIES CORPORATION 
      INVITATION FOR PREQUALIFICATIONS 

RFQ25-001 

 
The Palau Public Utilities Corporation (PPUC) invites qualified suppliers and firms to submit a 
request for prequalification for solar photovoltaic (PV) systems designated for Non-Residential 
Borrowers in Palau. 
 
This announcement is effective starting January 14, 2025, and will remain open until February 
17, 2025, at 4:00 PM Palau time. Each applicant will receive a separate Dropbox link for 
submissions.  
To request the Dropbox link, applicants should email Ms. Johanny Kurihara at the email address 
provided below. All submissions must be deposited in the designated Dropbox link on or before 
the deadline. 
 
 Address:  P.O. Box 1372 
   Koror, Republic of Palau 96940 
 Telephone:  (680)488-3870; Ext: 2047 
 Fax:   (680)488-4499 
 Email:   j.kurihara@ppuc.com  
 
A copy of the RFQ document is available in the PPUC website: 
(https://www.ppuc.com/posts/rfps/)  
 
Proposals must be submitted bearing the name and address of offeror, and identified with the 
proper Request for Prequalification number [In Big Fonts]. Proposals must be received by the 
contact person above at the PPUC Administration Office no later than 4:00pm Palau time, on the 
closing date.  
 
 
 
PPUC reserves the right to extend the closing date. PPUC also reserves the right to cancel or 
modify this notice and the RFQ in any manner. 
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